
 
WWW.MANCHACAUMC.ORG                                                                          

 

P.O. BOX 460 MANCHACA, TX 78652 
office@ManchacaUMC.org / OFFICE 512-282-7274 / FAX 512-282-7508 

 
 

 

June 12, 2020 

 
Friends, 
 
As I mentioned in my earlier email update Wednesday, the decision on reopening the church is 
a fluid process as we watch closely hospitalization metrics in our community. With this in mind, 
our Administrative Team has pushed the return to worship to July 12 at the earliest. They also 
decided that we will not be opening our facilities to small groups before we open them for large 
worship experiences. We remain committed to the safety of our community. We also remain 
committed to the sharing of worship on line both now and after our return to the building.  
 
Thank you for your prayers and continued patience. 
 
David 
 
 
 
 


